
AGP’s Exciting Week: UTeM x Talentbank Career Fair and ILP Bukit Katil Melaka 

Interaction Day 

 

May 29th & 30th, 2024: UTeM x Talentbank Career Fair 

AGP is pleased with its successful participation in the UTeM x Talentbank Career Fair, held on 

May 29th and 30th, 2024. The event brought together a diverse group of students and job 

seekers, all eager to explore potential career opportunities and build connections with leading 

industry players. AGP's presence at the fair was marked by a robust and engaging booth that 

attracted a steady stream of visitors over the two days. 



 

 

Our team took the opportunity to present AGP's background, core operations and the breadth 

of career opportunities available within our organization. We also highlighted our ongoing 

projects, technologies, and the dynamic work culture that fosters growth and development for 

our employees. 



We would like to extend our sincere thanks to everyone who visited our booth. We were 

impressed by the caliber of the attendees, who demonstrated a high level of interest and 

enthusiasm for the opportunities we presented.  

 

May 31st, 2024: Interaction Day with Industrial Training Institute (ILP) Bukit Katil Melaka 

Following the career fair, AGP had another significant engagement on May 31st, 2024, with 

the Industrial Training Institute (ILP) Bukit Katil Melaka. This Interaction Day was dedicated to 

providing ILP students with a deeper understanding of our company and the exciting 

opportunities we offer. 

 

 

The day began with a comprehensive briefing session where we introduced AGP’s 

background, core operations and ongoing projects. Students learned about our journey, our 

mission, and how we have grown to become a leader in our field. 

 

  



 

A key focus of the briefing was our Meister program, a two-year training initiative designed for 

students to gain advanced diplomas while working with us. This program is unique in that it 

provides double certification, namely an advanced diploma and a Meister program certificate. 

It offers students a blend of academic knowledge and practical experience, preparing them for 

successful careers in their chosen fields. 

The briefing session was followed by an interactive Q&A, where students had the chance to 

ask questions and gain more insights into AGP and the Meister program.  





 

The second part of the day was dedicated to interviewing those interested in joining the 

Meister program. We conducted one-on-one sessions to understand each candidate’s 

aspirations and how they align with the opportunities AGP offers.  

Overall, the Interaction Day was a success, providing us with a platform to connect with 

motivated students and offer them pathways to kickstart their careers. We are excited about 

the prospects of welcoming some of these bright minds into AGP family through the Meister 

program. 

Conclusion 

The past week has been an exciting journey for AGP.  We remains committed to engaging 

with and supporting future talents, and we are excited about the possibilities that lie ahead as 

we continue to foster relationships with educational institutions and participate in career fairs.  

 


